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11/02/2019 6:51 AM Janine Kenyon Janinekenyon@hotmail.com Cooper Mountain Elem

Our family is part of the Cooper 
Mountain ES Family and belongs to 
the small part that does not continue 
on to Highland Park MS but to 
Mountain View. Of course we do 
want our children to stay together 
with their friends, at an age where 
so much development is happening, 
we want strong friendships to 
continue to give them social stability. 
I believe this would help them focus 
on new academic challenges instead 
of being forced to find an entire new 
support system and place at school. I 
know there is always the option of 
moving, as many have done before, 
however, it is not in everyone[?]s 
ability to do so. Please consider 
keeping Cooper Mountain ES 
together at Highland Park MS! We 
appreciate you looking into this 
issue! Feel free to reach out with 
anything I can do to support the 
process.

11/04/2019 11:06 PM Baotong Xie xiecchmc@gmail.com Findley Elem Stoller MS Sunset

Since the New Middle School is 
intended to relieve overcrowding in 
the northern part of the District, the  
northwest two elementary school - 
Rock Creek and Springville - can 
change to feed to Five Oaks MS; the 
Elmonica ES and  Baver Acres ES 
that correctly feeding to the Five 
oaks can change to Meadow Park 
MS; the Bethany ES and the Oak hill 
ES, the two  elementary schools that 
are north of Hwy26 and  currently in 
Meadow Park MS, join the new 
middle school, together with Terra 
Linda ES, Bonny Slope ES, and Cedar 
Mill  ES .

11/05/2019 6:10 AM Brian and Molly Bates jollymolly82@hotmail.com Nancy Ryles Elem Conestoga MS Mountainside

Our children attend Nancy Ryles 
which splits between Conestoga and 
Highland Middle Schools.  While they 
will attend Conestoga, the majority 
of their friends (or ALL friends in one 
child's case) will go to Highland.  It is 
unfortunate that at a vulnerable age 
with a huge transition in their life 
they are separated from their core 
support group whom they've grown 
up with.  It is our hope the 
committee is able to work out a way 
for feeder schools to stay together.  
If not, we would hope the committee 
will design a way to give families an 
option to choose which Middle School 
they attend if their elementary is 
one of the schools divided. Thank 
you for your consideration and 
efforts.


